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 Excellency, 

 
With reference to your letter ЕСЕ/ENV/2014/112T dated April 18, 2014, I 

have the honour to transmit herewith the letter of Mr. B.Annabayramov, Minister of 

Nature Protection of Turkmenistan with comments on the Draft report on the 

implementation of decision IV/9g of the Meeting of the Parties of the Convention on 

Access to Information, Public participation in Decision-making and Access to Justice 

in Environmental Matters (Aarhus Convention). 

 
Please, accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

         
Esen Aydogdyev 

Ambassador/Permanent Representative 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
His Excellency 
Mr. Michael Møller 
Acting Executive Secretary 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 
Geneva 


